

Grand Chapter of Kansas Order of the Eastern Star

Carol A. Salmon
Worthy Grand Matron
2021-2022

P.O. Box 347 Fowler, KS 67844 620-646-5442

csockeye@gmail.com

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

We extend to you a most cordial invitation to attend our 146th "Faithful In Serving Him" Grand Chapter Session April 21-23, 2022. All events will be held at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Wichita, Kansas. The hotel is located at 400 W. Waterman St.

Many hours of planning have gone into this event and we hope you will make plans to attend. We are excited to see all of you and the distinguished guests who will be attending our Session. It will be a great time to catch up with old friends and to make new ones as well.

If you arrive Wednesday, we will be having an Interactive Scavenger Hunt. You will be able to sign up at a table near the Registration Desk. All teams will consist of 4 members. One must be a Kansas OES member, but no more than 2 members may belong to the same chapter. This will be a chance to explore some of Wichita's Downtown attractions and make some new friends. We hope our visitors will team up with some Kansas members for a great time. The cost is 5.00 per person (20.00 for the team) and the money will go to the Worthy Grand Matron's and Worthy Grand Patron's Project of Choice. There are prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place teams. I've seen the prizes and they are nice!!

Since our Session was limited to essential business last year because of Covid, we were unable to have any vendors. Sister Donna Fagg PGM has been hard at work to get that going again. Since we are sort of starting over with our vendors, we hope you will all take the opportunity to visit them to see what they have brought for us. Please patronize our vendors so they will want to come back again.

We also plan to open the "Star Boutique" in the Stimson Trail Room which is on the first floor. You will be able to donate your clean, gently used formal gowns. If you find something you like when you shop the Boutique, you will be asked to make a donation to the Worthy Grand Matron's and Worthy Grand Patron's Project of Choice and the item is yours. Donate what you think it's worth.

More details on Registration, Meals, and Housing can be found in the information accompanying this letter. We pray for continued good health and we look forward to seeing everyone soon.

Carol A. Salmon

Worthy Grand Matron

Dennis Reed

Worthy Grand Patron